BOARD MEETING — IN PERSON
MEETING MINUTES
Highlights from Board Meeting on June 14, 2017

Treasurer’s Financial Report was reviewed

Looking forward to June 20, 2017 Educational Event at the Plymouth
Country Club.

New Membership Campaign continues.
New pictures are up on the Chapter’s Website.

Spring Edition of the Chapter Newsletter has been uploaded onto IC
website and ALA National website.

Pictures from the Business Partners Event have been added to the
Chapter’s Facebook page.

We raised $960 for our charity from the donated baskets at the Business
Partners Event!
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